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DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF OF NAVAL OPER.ATIONS

WITSHINGTON 25, D. g.

Op-Q9822/rw
Ser 1845PO9B2
27 December 1961
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My dear Mr" Taitano:

Thank you for your letter of 18 December 1961
enelosing a proposed press release arnouncing the
transfer date for the Administration of the Saipan
District to the Department of the Interior.

The draft, which tentatively sets the transfer
date for 1 July L962, is concurred in"

Sincerely yours,

G. R. DONAHO
near Admiral, U" S. Navy

Assistant Vice Chief of Nava1 Operations,/
Director of Naval Administration
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Mr. Richard F. Taitano
Office of ?erritories
Department of the Interior
Ilashlngton 25, D" C.


